
UPPER MERION TOWNSHIP   
SPECIAL BID MEETING 

October 3, 2011 
 
 A special meeting was held on Monday, October 3, 2011, at 11:00 AM, in 
the Township Building, 175 West Valley Forge Road, King of Prussia, PA, for the 
purpose of receiving bids for the Residential Rambler Shuttle Service, Year(s) 
2012-2014. 
 
 The notice of intent to receive bids was advertised in the “Times Herald” 
on September 15 and September 22, 2011.  The proof of publication, dated 
September 23, 2011, is on file with the records of this meeting. 
 

The meeting was attended by: 
 
 Judith A. Vicchio, Assistant Township Manager, Upper Merion Township 
 Justin Friend, Administrative Intern, Upper Merion Township  

Maureen Farrell, Greater Valley Forge Transportation Mgmt. Assoc. 
Susan Kopystecki, TransNet 
Carol Sterling, TransNet 
Ardith Laudenbach, Krapf’s 
 
 

RECEIPT OF BIDS RE:  RESIDENTIAL RAMBLER SHUTTLE SERVICE 
YEAR(S) 2012-2014 
 
 Judith A. Vicchio, Assistant Township Manager, stated this is the bid 
opening meeting for the Residential Rambler for a three-year contract for one 
year with two renewal options.  The Greater Valley Forge Transportation 
Management Association administers the program for the township. 
 
 Ms. Vicchio opened the bids from Krapf’s, TransNet and First Transit and 
read totals as outlined on attached pricing schedules. 
  

The bids were taken under advisement for review and a recommendation 
will be submitted to the Board of Supervisors for action to be taken on the 
Residential Rambler Shuttle Service at the Meeting of Thursday, October 13, 
2011.  
 
ADJOURNMENT: 
 
 Since the receipt of bids was the only items advertised for this special 
meeting, the meeting was adjourned at 11:17 AM. 
 
 
 
                                           
            RONALD G. WAGENMANN     
           TOWNSHIP MANAGER 
 


